## Support for Hawaiian Memorial Park

To: Land Use Commission

Subject: Support for Hawaiian Memorial Park Expansion

Date: October 23, 2018

I am in support of Hawaiian Memorial Park's expansion plan. Cemeteries are important to the community because it provides a place where family members can go to visit and remember their loved ones. Hawaiian Memorial Park is a good company and I have family members buried there. Having a place to honor and remember loved ones is important to my family. Please support the Hawaiian Memorial Park Project.

Mahalo,

Lehua Stevens Kapolei, HI